
 Annual Meeting  of  Pailton Parish Monday 24th  May 2021
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	Record of members present
Present: H Denton-Stacey (clerk), P Morris-Jones, A. Gillias, L. Monkman, T. Simpson,. Public:   4 Parishoners 

	
	Chairman welcomed attendees and explained the agenda would be concise in line with guidance.  She advised that 2 members of the public were recording the meeting.  She advised that following an uncontested election a vacancy now stands for a Councillor and notices will be placed accordingly.
She gave her report for the last 12 months, although strange the community spirit has shone through with the schemes for helping fellow residents with shopping and prescriptions.  Events within the village have been well received and have kept spirits up.  Thoughts go to the families of those who have sadly passed away during the pandemic.
The footpath has now bee half relaid and the storm drain covers have now been repaired, the hedge has been relaid in the playing fields and the Parish Council adopted back the Playground on 1st May.  The Parish Council continue to raise the issue of HGV’s within the village.  The White Lion project has been delayed due to the pandemic unfortunately, however the vaccine rollout is now giving hope for a normal future.
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	Approval of minutes for Annual meeting 18th May 2020
L. Monkman proposed the minutes to be a correct record, seconded by T. Simpson.
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	Parishoners Time
A.Simpson asked if the weeds could be addressed on the Village Green, this will be added to the next agenda.  L. Hanford asked for an update on the wildflower planting, K Shaw is awaiting to hear back from R Brindley, Lesley asked if now that restrictions allow the meeting of 30 outdoors, could an event be planned for the weekend after next?  The Parish Council advised this has been pre approved by resolution.  Clerk is to check restrictions to be clear.  Lesley to place notices   Parish Council agree to weekend of 5th & 6th June.
A. Gillias advised that the next Magna Park liaison meeting is to be held at the end of June where he will continue to highlight the HGV  issues and the use of villags instead of A426 on sat nav’s.  A parishioner asked about a weight restriction, the PC advised this would not be enforceable and is refused by WCC.


	4
	Meeting closed at 19:18pm

	
	

	
	

	
	



